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Julie Stout Marketing

From: immigration@rosnerlaw.com on behalf of Rosner, Ortman & Moss Partners, LLC 
<immigration@rosnerlaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 8:26 AM
To: stoutmarketing@earthlink.net
Subject: News from Rosner, Ortman & Moss Partners, LLC

Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in Rosner, Ortman & Moss Partners, LLC. 
Don't forget to add immigration@rosnerlaw.com to your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

 

 

February 4, 2014  
 

Quick Links: 
  

Our Website 

USCIS 
USDOS 

Embassy World 
DOL-ETA 

 

  

Immigration Law Update
Current Developments in Immigration 

Dear Julie, 
  
This is the latest installment in our efforts to keep you apprised of the rapidly 
changing U.S. immigration environment.  Some of the most recent changes could 
have a serious impact on you or your employees, and we urge you to communicate 
these changes to interested parties. 

H-1B Cap Season Fast Approaching 
  
Employers with new hires who are impacted by the H-1B cap count 
should contact Rosner, Ortman and Moss Partners early to begin the 
H-1B preparation process.  Last year the quota was reached as soon 
as the new fiscal year numbers became available. To minimize the 
risk of not getting H-1B status before the annual quota is reached, 
we encourage you to contact us right away if you are in need of an 
H-1B petition or are considering sponsoring an individual in H-1B 
status.  USCIS will begin to accept H-1B petitions for fiscal year 2015 
starting April 1, 2014, for start dates of October 1, 2014 or later. H-
1Bs are available on a fiscal year basis with an annual limit of 65,000 
with 20,000 extra H-1Bs available to individuals who have U.S. 
Master's degrees. 

 

For additional information about any of the topics presented here, please contact 
us.  If you would prefer not to receive future e-mails of this nature, please 
unsubscribe on the link below. 
  
Sincerely, 
Rosner, Ortman & Moss Partners, LLC 
The Caxton Building 
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812 Huron Road, Suite 601 
Cleveland, Ohio 44115 
T: (216) 771-5588 
F: (216) 771-5894 
immigration@rosnerlaw.com 

  

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN 
INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, forwarding or copying of this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail, 
telephone or fax, and delete the original message immediately. Thank you.
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